
Ministry Continues Even During 
the Coronavirus Pandemic 

On March 20, 2020, due to a government mandated directive, our two 
schools in Zambia closed as a precautionary measure against the spread of 
the Coronavirus. During this time, BCA has continued to pay our faculty and 
staff as well as minister to the BCA children. 

During the first part of April, our faithful leadership and staff have worked 
to deliver dry foods (including Zambian staple foods of corn meal and dried 
fish) to our students, working in conjunction with the government’s directives 
related to safely distributing the food. 

We are grateful that even though our schools are not allowed to be open 
during this time, that the Lord has provided ways for our staff to continue 
ministering to the children and communities. 

Pleas pray… 
1. That God would protect the country of Zambia 
from an extensive outbreak of the Coronavirus 
and that the schools could safely reopen soon. At 
this time, the known cases are low. 
2. That God would protect our children and their 
families during the school closures. 
3. For healthiness and strength for our 
leadership and staff in Zambia who are working to 
minister in every way possible. 
4. For the hope of the Gospel to continue to go 
forth during this pandemic.

Thanks for Your Support! 
During the difficulty and uncertainty of the 
Coronavirus pandemic, we know that many 
of your are facing difficulties and trials. We 
pray for God’s provision and peace in your 
lives, and we thank you for your faithful 
support of BCA. 

 

New BCA Zambia T-Shirt 
Available for Purchase 

Even though our annual Eat to Feed had to 
be canceled due to the Coronavirus 
pandemic and the need for social 
distancing, we are still offering the t-shirt 
originally designed for the event. The shirt is 
available for purchase online until April 24: 

bcaministries.com/store 
 

Your Support Transforms Lives 
Your gift brings Christian education, food, 
and the Gospel of Jesus Christ to orphans 
and impoverished children, living in Africa. 

Give today: bcaministries.com/donate 

To sponsor a child, visit: 
bcaministries.com/sponsor

Sharing the hope of Jesus with orphans and impoverished 
children through Gospel-centered Christian education. bcaministries.com
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  BCA Zambia students receive dry 
foods during the month of April in the 
absence of schools being in session.
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